
Uniform 

Our PE days are:  

Tuesdays 

Wednesdays  

Please ensure your child wears 

their PE kit on these days.  

For non-PE days, our 

expectation is for all of our 

pupils to be in school uniform. If 

you need any support with 

providing a uniform for your 

child, please speak to the school 

office.  

Year 1: Spring 1 2024 

 

 

Our Year Group Team 

Year 1 Team 

Holly: 

Class teacher: Miss Sissila 

Support staff: Ms Ellen 

Mulberry: 

Class teacher: Ms Hussain 

Support staff: Ms Karen & Caleb 

 

Senior Leader: Ms Kerr 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

Welcome back to Spring 1! We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Christmas break. 

This sheet provides you with an overview of what we will be learning and important dates for Year 1. 

As always if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher in 

the first instance. If you still have any questions or concerns, please speak to Ms Kerr Year 1 Lead. 

Best wishes, 

Year 1 team 

 

 

 

 

Spiritual, Moral, Social and 

Cultural (SMSC)  

SMSC is in an integral part of 

school life and the on-going 

education of all of our pupils. 

Through our curriculum planning 

and assemblies, together with 

enriching experiences, children 

have the opportunity to explore 

values and beliefs. This half term 

some of our SMSC events are: 

 World typing day 

 World religion day 

 Chinese New Year 

 

.   

Important dates  

16.01.24 – Panto 

18.01.24 – Phonics workshop @9-

930am or 3-3.30pm 

19.01.24 – Forest School (Holly) 

26.01.24 – Forest School (Mulberry) 

 

British Values  

Our British Value focus for this half term is 

– Mutual respect and Tolerance 

Rights Respecting School  

This half term we are focussing on Article 30 - 

Every child has the right to learn and use the 

language, customs and religion of their family, 

regardless of whether these are shared by the 

majority of the people in the country where 

they live. 

  

Cultural Capital 

The curriculum is designed to instil high 

aspirations in all of our children and to 

encourage them to become resilient, 

life-long learners who embrace 

challenges and continue to grow and 

develop their cultural capital.  

This half term, we have some wonderful 

opportunities planned such as:  

 Forest School and library visit. 

 

 

Reminders  

School starts at 8.50am and finishes 

at 3.20pm. Good attendance is 96% 

and above. Please ensure that your 

child is in school regularly to meet 

this target. You can check on Weduc 

for your child’s most up to date 

attendance.  

 

Please ensure your child reads for at 

last 10 minutes every day at home.   

 

 

Our Curriculum  

Our curriculum is based on a selected text. The text for this half term is The Lighthouse 

Keeper’s Lunch. 

Phonics - Identifying letter sounds, blending and segmenting words, ready books to 
increase comprehension and fluency. 
English – The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch  
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction 
Science – Materials  
Computing – Digital text 
RE – Special places 
Geography:  Coastlines / Lighthouse 
DT: Constructing a lighthouse 
PSHE/SEAL – Feeling and Emotion 
 

 


